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October 20, 1982

Mr. Lyle Graber
1917 Montego Ct. IN RESPONSE REFER
Oldsmar, FL 33557 TO FOIA-82-424

Dear Mr. Graber:

This is in response to your letter dated September 8, 1982 in which you

requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, that the following

SECY papers be placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR):
SECY-81-600A, SECY-81-622A, SECY-82-23, SECY-82:i2, SECY-82-136,
SECY-82-137, SECY-82-197A, SECY-82-197B, SECY-82-286, and
SECY—82-31§,

The foliowing SECY papers aire b2ing placed in the PDR:

1.  SECY-82-23
2. SECY-82-42
3. SECY-82-136
4. SECY-82-137
5. SECY-82-286
6. SECY-82-315

A copy of SECY-81-600~ has already been placed in the PDR in response co
FOIA-8. 408.

The NRC has not completed its review of the remaining three Commission
papers subject to your request. We will respond as soon as that review
is completed.

Sincerely,
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J, /M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration




